
 

Previous Update:  2024 South Forestview Area Improvements 

City of Baxter, MN 

 

Project Update - February 12, 2024 

Bids for this project are expected to be opened on February 13th. Following the 

opening of bids, Staff will review bids and present them to City Council for 

consideration to move to the next steps, which includes formal notices being sent 

to property owners that identify final assessments. This hearing is expected to be 

held at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 14, 2024.  

 

 


